
  

Dates for your Diary 
Easter is approaching soon so here are some important 

dates for you: 
Easter Holidays- 10th-21st April. 

 
 

We are closed on Good Friday (14th April) and Easter Mon-
day (17th April)  

 
Playscheme will be going to Morriston Park for an Easter 

egg hunt on Thursday 20th April. 
 

We have a parents Evening coming up on Thursday 27th 
April 5pm-7pm. No appointments are needed, this is an 
opportunity to chat with your child’s keyworker and see 

some of the fun activities your child is involved in at 
nursery. 

  

Staff Information 
 

Lizzie & Sarah welcomed their new additions Joseph & Lottie at 
the beginning of the year and are currently both enjoying    

their Maternity leave. They are both frequent visitors to the 
nursery and we look forward to welcoming them back in      

September and October. 
 

Charlotte has been promoted to Tweenie Room Supervisor to 
cover Lizzie and Katy has transferred from Little Schoolhouse to 
cover Sarah as Toddler Room Supervisor while they are both on 

maternity leave 
 

We would like to welcome back Chantelle from her maternity 
leave, Chantelle will join the Toddler Room team on her return 

in April. 
We have recently recruited 3 lovely ladies Hazel, Vicky and 
Catherine who will also be joining our  ever growing team. 

 
  

 Health & Safety   
 

To maintain our high security in the nursery we ask could 
parents please not hold the door and let other parents in 

as you leave. 
  

Can parents be mindful of the designated parking spaces 
at the nursery. The main purpose of these spaces is for 
the nursery staff carrying out school pick ups, to safely 

park and take the children into the nursery 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Please could Parents inform us of any changes to        
emergency contact details to ensure that they are always 

up to date 
 

 Section Information 
 

Rachel and the Baby room team 
The baby room would like to welcome all of our new babies 

who have joined us recently we look forward to watching them 
grow and develop with us here! 

 
Charlotte & the Tweenie room team 

Our next theme is Pirates, we will be doing plenty of activities 
with this topic i.e. Fancy dress, making crafts, treasure boxes 

and we’ll even be going on a treasure hunt! 
 
 

Lucy, Katy & the Toddler room team 
Our next theme is On the Move, we will be focusing on 

transport and how we get around. We will be doing lots of fun 
activities for this and plenty of messy play! 

 
Kayleigh & the preschool team 

Our next topic is All about me, we will be talking about our 
families and learning more about this. We will need pictures of 

your family to do our activities!  

 FAQ’s 
Parents changing their method of payment can you please inform the office by 25th of the month so payment is not          

automatically taken for the fees on the 1st of the month. 

  

      Sara will be returning to us in April after covering maternity leave in Glangwilli nursery. 

Sara will be returning as our Deputy Manager Congratulations Sara! 
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Things to do at home 

Sensory Bags! 
  

To make these sensory bags you just need zip lock bags, and tape. 
What you put inside can be from a wide variety  

of items including, Shaving gel, hair gel, slime, water etc 
Add some glitter, alphabet shapes, number shapes or sequins. 

Tape up each side with funky patterned sticky tape or any 
 type of tape and let your child explore these cool bags! 

Recipe 
Chicken Pie with a carrot thatched top 

PREP: 40 MINS COOK: 50 MINS 

1 large carrot 

1 large potato 

2 tbsp butter 

1 slice cooked ham 

3 chicken breast fillets 

3 tbsp frozen peas 

4 tbsp double cream 
  

  
  

  

  

Wish Lists 
 

Babies – Cushion covers 
Tweenies – Kitchen roll inners 

Toddlers – Recycling items, hair straighteners, Hair dryer 
and telephones. 

Playsheme – Yogurt pots, Newspaper, Wii games and 
controllers, shed paint and kitchen roll inners. 

  

Childrens belongings 
 

Please can please you put your child’s name on clothing and any 
other items they bring in. 

We understand how frustrating it can be when things get mixed 
up, by labelling items it will really help us avoid this from        

happening. 
 

Thank you 

1. Heat the oven to 200C/180C fan, then boil the carrot and potato whole 
for 5 minutes, then put them in a bowl of cold water to cool down. 
When cold, peel them carefully. 

2. Grate the carrot and potato (cut them into chunks first if you are using 
a rotary grater). 

3. Put the grated carrot and potato in a large bowl, add the melted butter 
and mix it all together. 

4. Cut the ham into small pieces using scissors or a small knife, then cut 
the chicken into pieces. 

5. Put the chicken and ham in a pie dish with the peas and cream and 
give everything a stir. 

6. Spoon the carrot thatch onto the pie and ask your grown-up helper to 
put the pie in the oven for 50 minutes or until the chicken and top-

                     DVLA Nursery Newsletter Spring 2017 

 www.schoolhouse-daycare.co.uk                                                                                                            

 

Thank you’s 
We have participated in fundraising events the last 3 months and we have raised money for charity. 

Well done to all the fabulous children and staff on their world book day costumes 
And we had plenty of wacky hair styles for comic relief! 

Also a massive thank you to all our children who took part in our facebook live and all the parents who supported us!  
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